
 
 
 
 
 

April 30, 2021 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Watershed Conservation Authority in fiscal year 2022.  
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Rio San Gabriel Equestrian Center Water 
Quality Improvements and Development at 451 S Rall Ave, Basset, CA, 91746 
. 
This funding would go towards the Rio San Gabriel Equestrian Center Water Quality 
Improvements and Development project which would realize a new 5-acre demonstration 
facility of watershed stewardship at the new regional River Park (former Duck Farm) located in 
unincorporated Avocado Heights/La Puente/Basset.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
Grace F. Napolitano 
Member of Congress 

 


